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October 20,  2019 

 

 

 

It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out to take 

advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a  group of  19 pilots, out to fly the friendly indoor skies and 

things went well . 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 
 

" Some pics to enjoy "   

 
 



 
 

The flight line 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Barbara Friesz being watched over by John & Sam ! 

(  hang in there Barb  maybe they will go away. ) 



 
 

Two  "OLD"  guys looking up. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The  OLD  " Patriarch of Rose City Modelers " having a great 

day. 



 
 

Mr.  " fix it " getting it ready. 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE DON'T ASK    THERE IS NO ANSWER ! 



 
 

Don & Scott in the circuit. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

" </*^ "  little airplanes & big fingers, I will get it I know I will ! 


